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To Administrations of Member States of the ITU, Radiocommunication Sector Members, 
ITU-R Associates and ITU Academia participating in the work of the Radiocommunication 
Study Group 4  
 
 
Subject: Radiocommunication Study Group 4 (Satellite Services) 

– Proposed suppression of 1 ITU-R Question  
 
 

At the meeting of Radiocommunication Study Group 4 held on 1 November 2024, the Study Group 
proposed the suppression of 1 ITU-R Question in accordance with Resolution ITU-R 1-9 (§ A2.5.3). 
The ITU-R Question proposed for suppression is indicated in the Annex. Any Member State who 
objects to the suppression of an ITU-R Question is requested to inform the Director and the Chair 
of the Study Group of the reasons for the objection. 

Having regard to the provisions of § A2.5.2.3 of Resolution ITU-R 1-9, Member States are requested 
to inform the Secretariat (brsgd@itu.int) by 20 January 2025, whether they approve or do not 
approve the proposal above. 

After the above-mentioned deadline, the result of this consultation will be announced in 
an Administrative Circular. 

Mario Maniewicz 
Director 

Annex:  1 
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Annex 
 

Proposed suppression of ITU-R Question 

Question ITU-R Title Document 

284/4 Spectrum management issues related to the introduction of the broadcasting-
satellite service (sound) in the frequency range 1-3 GHz 4/29 
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